Press release, 26 feb 2021
Fact-check Factinsect:

Beta test started successfully, next step: Firefox plug-in

The beta test of the fact-check plug-in Factinsect started around two weeks ago. "The feedback has so far been mostly very positive, we are working on fixing minor bugs and glitches and improving user-friendliness," reports Romana Dorfer, co-founder and technical mastermind of the integrated software solution about the test phase of the new software. 
The founders, AI expert and software developer Romana Dorfer and communications expert Silja Kempinger, are working on the next steps in development: The plug-in will soon be available not only for Google Chrome, but also for the Firefox browser. Multi-user packages will be available for companies, organsations and educational institutions. 
Further functions, supported browsers, mobile applications and video check are in development. The test operation will be continued and further optimizations will be carried out on the software until it is finally ready for the market. 
Anyone interested in testing the preliminary version can register at www.factinsect.com and will be sent the download link.
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Factinsect is supported by the academic start-up center Science Park Graz GmbH and funded as part of the AplusB scale-up program.
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